
August 2» 1984

C o r a l C a s t l e
28655 So. Federal Highway
FloHda City, FL 33034

Dear Coral Castlet

We were very pleased to learn that the Coral Castle has been placed on
the National Register of Historic Places. Congratulations^ To our kkow*
ledge, your site Is the seventh one of Its kind to be listed on the
National Register, and we plan to mention It In our next newsletter*

In case you haven't heard of SPACES, we are a national organization In
terested In preserving sites like yours. Ue have the largest collection
of books, articles, pan^hlets, post cards and other materials on American
fQlk art environments, and we act as an advocate and champion for the
a r t i s t s w h o c r e a t e t h e m .

We are preparing a b1bl1ography,ftf«r our newsletter, of books, pao^hlets,
and articles on environmental art and would like to Include any materials
you may have. In addition, we would like to write an article on the
Cora l Cas t l e fo r a fu tu re news le t te r.

Ue would be happy to send you a check to pay for any books, pamphlets,
brochures or articles you send us. Please let us kliow the amount.

Of special Interest to us Is the book "A Book In Every Kome.^ Is this
book still In existence? If so, would It be possible to purchase a copy?
Is It available at your site? Can out members order It and other materials
fmm you by mall?

Also of Interest Is a film Alan Landsburg did for his "In Search Of..."
television series. This film profiled your site, and we understand It may
be re«shown. Ue think landsburg will be Interested In learning that the
Coral Castle has been placed on the National Register, so we will InfDrm
him and encourage him to shown the film again. Uhen we learn what date
the film will be re-televised, we will let you know.

Again, our congratulations. Ue look forward to hearing from you soon and
to receiving any materials you may have.

Yours t ru ly.


